
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        
January 28, 2025         

Affordable Housing Application Open – Townhomes Available in West 
Philadelphia 

Construction on the Abigail Pankey Townhomes will wrap up in early 2026 

PHILADELPHIA – Applications for rental tenants are now open for upcoming affordable housing 
apartments from The Women’s Community Revitalization Project (WCRP). The Abigail Pankey 
Apartments are being built in West Philadelphia’s Mantua neighborhood and expected to be completed 
in early 2026.  The apartment complex will consist of 32 units including 22 two-bedrooms and 10 three-
bedrooms, all suited for families with children. Interested tenants can apply here.  

All apartments will include central air conditioning, in-unit laundry, and free wi-fi. The complex will offer 
a small parking area, elevators, 24-hour on-call maintenance, and a common space for tenants. Eight 
apartments will be fully accessible for individuals with disabilities and two will be sensory units designed 
for individuals with hearing and visual differences.  

With a particular focus on low-income women and their families, WCRP strives to increase equity 
through the development of affordable housing in Philadelphia. The organization involves residents and 
neighbors in their design planning to ensure housing meets the real-life needs of the women and 
families who live there. WCRP will offer supportive services to tenants of the Abigail Pankey Apartments 
to help them achieve personal, family, and financial goals while acting as property managers handling 
leases, rent, and maintenance to ensure excellent living conditions. 

### 

About WCRP 
The Women’s Community Revitalization Project (WCRP) is committed to social and economic equity for 
low-income women and their families, developing housing, providing supportive services, advocating for 
policy change, and honoring leadership, dignity, and justice in our communities. Learn more at 
www.wcrpphila.org. 

 

https://www.wcrpphila.org/how-to-apply-for-housing
http://www.wcrpphila.org/

